
Dear Partner, 

Thank you for your valued support of Pierce County Affordable Housing Week 2025. 
Whether you are a sponsor or a member of the Tacoma-Pierce County Affordable Housing 
Consortium, your partnership is key to helping us raise awareness and drive meaningful 
conversations about housing solutions in our region. 

To help amplify this important week, we’ve created a Promo Kit (attached) with sample 
social media posts, graphics, and email templates that you can easily use to share with 
your networks. 

How you can help: 

• Share at least one post this week and next using the materials provided. 

• Tag our organization so we can highlight your support. 

• Encourage your networks to register for events and attend the Networking 
Reception on May 8. 

• Repost our social media posts from Instagram and Facebook. 

Event Information: https://www.affordablehousingconsortium.org/affordable-housing-
week 

Your support increases visibility and strengthens our collective effort to ensure everyone in 
Pierce County has access to safe, stable, and affordable housing. Please don't hesitate to 
contact me if you need any additional information or materials. Thank you again for your 
commitment to this work. 

Sincerely, 
Amanda DeShazo 

 

--  

Amanda DeShazo, MPA  (she/her)  |  Executive Director 
Tacoma-Pierce County Affordable Housing Consortium 
253-627-0949 | www.affordablehousingconsortium.org  
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